STATE OF WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 5. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 » Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

Ref. No. Docket PL-100248
June 10, 2011

Rebecca Roberts, President
Chevron Pipe Line Company
4800 Fournace PL #328F
Bellaire, TX 77401-2324

Dear Ms. Roberts:

RE: 2010 Standard Hazardous Liquid Pipe Line Safety Inspection, Ferndale Terminal

This letter is to inform you that we received the June 6, 2011 letter from Gary Saenz describing
how facility breakout tanks will be inspected. We appreciate the response and find it
satisfactory. The docket for this inspection was closed on October 6, 2010.

Should you have questions or comments, please feel free to contact Joe Subsits at (360) 664-1322.

Sincerely,

e

avid
Pipeline Safety Director

cc. Dave Pratt, Chevron Operations Manager
Gary Saenz, Chevron Team Leader
Steve Parker, Chevron Team Leader
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